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Jonathan Manning, EIT 
Geological Engineer 

Forest Service 
Black Hills National Forest 

p: 605-673-9314 
jonathan roaooiog2@usda goy 
1019 N 5th St 
Custer, SD 57730 
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Caring for the land and serving people 

From: Susan Scheirbeck 

Sent: Sunday, February 19, 2023 8:58 AM 

To: Manning, Jonathan - FS, SD <Jonathan.Manning2@usda.gov> 

Subject: [External Email]Newark Drilling Project 

[External Email) 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/ unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments. 

Please send any concerns or susp icious messages to: Spam .Abuse@usda.gov 

Greetings Jonathan Manning. 

I have just read All of t he letters of concern people have sent in, to date. So many thoughtful 

questions and concerns. 

As a 65 year old long time business owner in Hill City, and having grown up in Lead and seeing the 

sad sad leftovers of mining, I am 100% against this project. 

We will be dealing w ith more fires in the future, more loss of w ildlife habitat, and more urban sprawl 

further affecting wildlife. 

Quite frankly I've lost all trust in Black Hills mining operations and promises of reclamation. Please 

stop this nonsense and protect the Black Hills. 



Susan Scheirbeck

 
 
 
 

Sent from my iPhone
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